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PETITIONS 
 
 
(B) Chantry Resident Permit proposal 
 

The following petition, comprising 350 signatures, has been submitted 
by Mr N Richards, Practice Manager, Bishop’s Stortord Veterinary 
Hospital: 

 
We the undersigned would like to object in the strongest possible 
terms to East Hertfordshire’s proposals not to allow Bishop’s Stortford 
Veterinary Hospital to have residents visitors vouchers (short stay) and 
residents visitors vouchers (short stay for pensioners), within the 
proposed parking Zone B7. 
 
The current proposals do not allow adequate provisions for short stay 
parking whilst visiting the Hospital, it will restrict access to the Hospital 
and could seriously compromise our ability to seek emergency care for 
our pets. 

 
 
 
Note 
Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to address 
Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive Member will respond 
to the petition.  There is no provision for any general debate by Members, 
however, local ward Members may comment if they wish. 


